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Website of the Supreme Bioethics Committee for Clinical
Trials

We would like to kindly inform  that as of July 1, 2023, the Supreme Bioethics Committee for Clinical
Trials at the Medical Research Agency (NKB) began its activities. In connection with the undertaking of
the tasks, a website has been launched at: https://nkb.gov.pl/sbc/, where details of the fees are posted,
as well as all information on the operation of the NKB.
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